
Butler Township Planning Meeting 
Tuesday, September 8, 2020 

 
 
 
Members Present:  Rick Funt, John Adamik, Gail Sweezey, Barry Towers, and Dave Ryman,  
Danielle Helwig—Township Secretary 
 
Three visitors were present. 
 
Rick Funt, Chair called the meeting to order at 7:00pm. Ryman made the motion to approve the 
July 2020 minutes. Adamik seconded the motion and all approved with a 5-0 vote.  
 
Donna Scott—3345 Biglerville Road—Land Development Plan 
 
Terrence Sheldon from Land Development Design and Planning presented the Land 
Development Plan for the storage shed. 
 
Motion: Ryman made the motion to recommend that the supervisors approve the Land 
Development Plan for 345 Biglerville Road. Funt seconded the motion. The final vote was 4-1. 
 
Motion: Ryman made the motion to recommend that the supervisors approve the Storm Water 
Management Plan for 345 Biglerville Road. Sweezey seconded the motion. The final vote was 4-
1. 
 
Funt adjourned the meeting at 7:15. The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, October 5, 
2020. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Gail Sweezey 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 

 


